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November 5, 2020 

Dear School Community, 

The Clinton County Health Department has just put out a News Release related to the wearing of masks by 
our students in North Country Schools.  Peru is committed to providing the safest environment for our 
students to learn in and for our teachers to teach in.  We will always be compliant with the latest 
recommendations or orders that come down from the Health Departments (local or State Level) or from the 
Governor’s Office as we want to remain open and provide the best opportunities for our students under 
these conditions. 

At this time, the District will revert to our Reopening Plan for mask breaks and we will continue to provide 
mask breaks for our students as we have done in the past.  

Thank you for your continued support during this time of uncertainty.  We will also be having a podcast 
next week on Peru’s reopening plans and where the District is at this time. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas Palmer Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

  

 

 


